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For you were called to freedom, brothers. Only do not use your 
freedom as an opportunity for the flesh, but through love serve one 
another. For the whole law is fulfilled in one word: “You shall love 

your neighbor as yourself.”  
 Galatians 5:13-14 

Leaders,  

I am encouraged week after week as I hear stories of lives being changed 
because of Groups. Members are finding families, acceptance, 
community, accountability and most importantly - love. Thank you for 
leading and serving in love, and truly loving your neighbors as 
yourselves.  

With love - Cassie 

Need to chat? Have a question? Let’s grab some coffee and catch up. 

Up and Coming @ theCHURCH 
• Intro To Bible Basics Class - Sept 8th and running on Mondays 6-8pm for 10 weeks  

•Monday Night Men - New Session Monday Sept 8th 

•RE:center Gala - October 4th, 5-8pm  

•Discovery Class - September 21st 11-12:15 @ theCHURCH 

•Monthly Women’s Gathering - Saturday Sept 13th



“Leadership is the 
joyful acceptance of 
responsibility at 
any given moment.”
-Leading Small Groups, Chris Surratt

Kingdom Work 
Opportunities 

Hospitality Team 
Our Hospitality Team is led by Tina 
Chaffin who is also leads a Home Group 
alongside her husband Doug!  

This team weekly provides 
appreciation and support through 
FOOD to our Sunday teams of 
volunteers.  

Many of our members serve early in 
the morning and into the afternoons on 
Sunday. Being able to show our 
appreciation through a small gesture of 
food is just one way your members can 
get involved. Our current team is in 
need of more members willing to help 
make food for Sundays and to help 
keep the area clean, tidy and 
supplied! Your members can reach out 
to Tina directly at 928-812-0363 or 
sign up on the App.  

Real Numbers & Real People 

16 Home Groups Lakeside
219 People Engaged

3 Home Groups H-O
27 People Engaged

4 Coaches

10 On Campus Groups 
Lakeside
198 People Engaged

2 Discipleship Groups H-O
24 People Engaged

64 Leaders



Welcome To The Team! 

Join me in welcoming Dan and 
Maureen to the Groups Ministry as 
our newest Coaches! You can find Dan 
and Maureen involved also on our 
Ushering Team and Prayer Team. We 
are so excited to have them join us and 
cannot wait to see the way God works 
through them and the groups they will 
be helping as they begin Coaching. If 
you see them, make sure to introduce 
yourself and welcome them to the 
Team! 

Have something you’d like 
featured in our monthly 
newsletter? We would love to 
hear about it!  

Email pictures, stories and 
group happenings to 
Cassie@theCHURCHaz.org


